
Meeting Minutes 
Wayland Energy Initiatives Advisory Committee 
May 16, 2012 
7:30 p.m. (Delayed start to 8:30 p.m.) 
Selectmen’s Meeting Room 
 
Members present: Anne Harris, Ellen Tohn, Tom Sciacca, Harvey Michaels 
Members absent:  Bill Huss 
Ex-officio members present: none 
Ex-officio members absent: Fred Turkington, John Moynihan  
 

Ellen and Anne reported on meeting regarding streetlights with John Moynihan and John Bladon 
on 5/14/12.  In that meeting: 

Streetlights 

• John Bladon expressed interest in presenting the draft streetlight conversion worksheet 
to the Selectmen.   

• John Moynihan expressed preliminary interest in purchasing the lights and upgrading to 
high pressure sodium or LED.   

• John Moynihan will obtain a copy of the maintenance contract from Sudbury or Weston. 
 
At tonight’s meeting the Committee discussed lighting options.  Before any conversion, it would 
be helpful to test options, direct the public to look at examples, and hold hearings to educate the 
public.  The high school parking lot would be a good example for LED, HPS already installed in 
several locations.  
 
The Committee also discussed whether it would be realistic to purchase the lights and replace as 
they burned out, but suspected it would be more cost effective to replace all at once.   
 
Action items: 
Anne will contact Helen AKI at MAPC regarding the regional LED purchase; what towns are doing 
or have done LED?  What types are being selected?  Is there performance data? 
Anne will join MMEG (Mass Municipal Energy Group) online forum to see if there is helpful info on 
LED lights. 
 

The Committee spent some time reviewing the MassEnergyInsight reports.  The program feels 
cumbersome; a helpful feature would be a flag that alerts to energy anomalies.  We did note the 
energy use looks high at the Loker school and should be followed up on. 

Mass Energy Insight 

 
Action items: 
Anne will contact Pat and John Moynihan to mention Loker energy use. 
 
The Committee unanimously approved meeting minutes from 2/29/2012 and 3/22/2012. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 10 p.m. 
 
ARH 
6/10/2012 


